Gage, Hannah

From: Temple, Jessica

Sent: Thursday, December 15, 2016 8:40 AM

To: Gage, Hannah

Subject: FW: AR0047384- Anthony Forest Products Company- Urbana Sawmill

Can you please save this to the website for AR0047384, Urbana Sawmill?

Thanks,
Jessica

From: Amanda Gallagher [mailto:agallagher@gbmcassoc.com]

Sent: Friday, December 09, 2016 9:37 AM

To: Temple, Jessica

Subject: RE: AR0047384- Anthony Forest Products Company- Urbana Sawmill

Jessica,

The boilers were removed from service within the previous permit cycle. Therefore, the discharge of boiler blowdown
to the wet deck has ceased and is no longer a source. Please let me know if you need anything else.

Amanda Gallagher, P.E.
GBMc & Associates
219 Brown Lane
Bryant, AR 72022
Phone: (501) 847-7077

From: Temple, Jessica [mailto:TEMPLEJ@adeg.state.ar.us]

Sent: Thursday, December 08, 2016 8:46 AM

To: Amanda Gallagher <agallagher@gbmcassoc.com>

Subject: RE: AR0047384- Anthony Forest Products Company- Urbana Sawmill

Amanda,

One more quick question about Anthony Forest Products Company- Urbana Sawmill. The previous permit lists boiler
blowdown as a source for OQutfall 001. | didn’t see that in the application, so | just wanted to double check and see if this
was intentionally left out, or maybe overlooked?

Jessica Temple

Engineer

ADEQ-Office of Water Quality
501-682-0621



From: Amanda Gallagher [mailto:agallagher@gbmcassoc.com]

Sent: Wednesday, December 07, 2016 2:14 PM

To: Temple, Jessica

Subject: RE: AR0047384- Anthony Forest Products Company- Urbana Sawmill

Jessica,
| will get you a new Delaware Cert of Good Standing as soon as possible.

Regarding the sanitary, Anthony will obtain additional coverage. The EHP-19 Form and documents have been submitted
to the Health Department. Once approved, an NOI for an ARG55 Permit coverage will be submitted to ADEQ.

Amanda Gallagher, P.E.
GBMc & Associates
219 Brown Lane
Bryant, AR 72022
Phone: (501) 847-7077

From: Temple, Jessica [mailto:TEMPLEJ@adeg.state.ar.us]

Sent: Wednesday, December 07, 2016 2:13 PM

To: Amanda Gallagher <agallagher@gbmcassoc.com>

Subject: AR0047384- Anthony Forest Products Company- Urbana Sawmill

Amanda,

I’'m working on the permit renewal for AR0047384, Anthony Forest Products Company- Urbana Sawmill. The certificate
of good standing provided in the permit application from the State of Delaware is more than a year old. Can you please
provide updated documentation from the Delaware Secretary of State showing that Anthony Forest Products Company,
LLCis in good standing?

Also, in the application summary, you mention that the sanitary wastewater will be discharged under an ARG550000
general permit. | see that this facility currently has an active ARG55 permit with tracking number ARG550398. Is this
where the water will be discharged, or are they planning to obtain additional coverage?

Thanks,

Jessica Temple

Engineer

ADEQ-Office of Water Quality
501-682-0621



